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FROM THE OFFICE- 

 We continue to be busy through these 

crazy days.  Time seems to be rolling along 

quickly and the news is filled with COVID19 

changes daily.  We considered raising the 

single cart rate in June but when the date 

arrived the increase didn’t feel right.  We are 

committed to keeping our club as safe and 

sanitized as possible and depend on our 

customers to help us with that.  We DO 

ENCOURAGE household members, close 

friends, and golfers traveling in the same car 

together to all share a golf cart.  Our SC 

Governor SUGGESTS that it’s okay for any 

other golfers to share carts also as long as 

they wear a mask.   Due to cart availability 

Tournament players will be required to share 

a cart within their foursome or choose to 

walk; however, tournament fees will not be 

reduced if you choose to walk.  We look 

forward to the day when we can all gather 

without the worry of spreading illness. 

 We are continuing to make 

improvements around the club and thank you 

for your patience.  We are now SERVSAFE 

certified and will adhere to the Town of 

Summerville’s mask ordinance effective noon 

on July 1, 2020.  Together we can make it 

through these trying times ~ Suzanne 

   

    

  

UPCOMING EVENTS–Please call ahead for tee times  
7-3  Fire Cracker Blitz w/food after– 12 pm  

7-6 Golf Camp thru July 9th postponed 

7-8 Meals TO GO--call Trae 843-696-0955 to      

order in advance. 

7-10    Roy Meyers Junior Open-Ages 7-18 years old 

             8-10 am tee times 

7-15 Meals TO GO 

7-18 Bethany UMC Golf - 8 am Shot Gun Start 

7-22 Meals TO GO 

7-25 Club Championship, tee times 8-10 am 

7-26 Club Championship, tee times 8-10 am 

7-29 Meals TO GO under the Event Tent 

7-29 Team Trivia under the Candlelite Pavilion  

8-02 Charlie Miller Shriner’s Golf- 9 am shotgun  

8-06  Last tee time 1:00 – to prep course for CMI 

8-07,08,09 “Chick” Miler Inv-course closed all 3 days 
A NOTE FROM TRAE & LEE 

 These are very trying times in the Food & Beverage 

Industry.  We are administering extra safety measures to make 

sure all of our service and food is delivered to you safely.  With 

the sudden spike of the Corona Virus we are taking additional 

precaution to sanitize every table after every use and every 4 

hours if the tables have not been used.  Please note that with 

the added labor and sanitation we haven’t raised any prices for 

Golf or Food & Beverage.  We are all struggling with the 

unknown; we appreciate your continued support so that we 

can provide you with impeccable and safe service.   

 With the pool in full operation, we have developed a 

new system for the pool members to order at the snack bar. 

We have a notebook at the end of the bar for the food orders - 

PLEASE write your name and order in the notebook and allow 

20 minutes for prep.  If you leave your cell number with your 

order the bartender will text you when your food is ready.   

  Team Trivia will resume on Wednesday, July 29th, 

with Bad Joke Tom under the Candlelite Pavilion – Fried 

Chicken Dinner with all the Fixins’ - $10.95 per person – 

Wendell Nolan will be playing under the Patio and Event Tent 

for those who would like to dance and sing karaoke.   

 Summerville Shaggers’ Shag Lessons and Events have 

been cancelled temporarily.  

SUMMERVILLE COUNTRY CLUB 
400 Country Club Boulevard, 29483 

(843) 873-2210 sblanton@knology.net 

www.summervillecountryclub.com 
 

 

   
Tues & Wed-Golf & Ride 18 holes - $12  
Thursday- Bring a guest to play golf for the same rate 
as you -  per person fee. 
Thursday-Bring a guest to play tennis or pickleball with 
you for FREE. 

 

SNACK BAR HOURS – The Grill & Fryer closes Sun-Thurs 

7 pm, Fri-Sat 8 pm  

(1 hour before the pool closes).  

Drinks available until the bar closes at 

Monday-Thursday 9 pm  

Friday-Sunday 10 pm  
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2020 FATHER-SON CHAMPIONS 

TERRY AND TERENCE JENKINS 

 (Also the Tournament Champions in 1995) 
The Father-Son/Daughter Golf Tournament 

was played June 27 & 28.  We had 42 teams 

vying for the 2020 title.  

FLIGHT WINNERS: 

Flight 1 -Terry & Terence Jenkins 

Flight 2 – Foster Smith & George Rabon 

Flight 3 – Mike Windham & Jason Stewart 

Flight 4 – Tripp & Sam Blanton 

Flight 5-Howie & Taylor Perry  

 

$50 Winner for “on-time” 
payment:      ROBERT GATCH 
_________________________ 
CHAS AREA MEN’S INTERCLUB  
Per Bob Sideikas, SCC Club Rep, there 
will not be matches in July or August. 
due to COVID19.  
 
****************************** 
Grange Cuthbert shot 73, 7 under his 
age, on 6/3/2020. 
Sam Young shot his age, 73, on 
6/09/2020. 
 

BRAY’S BOGEYS 

Congratulations to Terry and Terence Jenkins 
for winning the overall title in our annual 
Father/Mother Son/Daughter tournament. I 
hope everyone had a great time and thanks 
to Lee, Trae, Tom and crew for helping us run 
our events as safely as possible.  
 
Our next major coming up is the Club 
Championship and President's Cup on July 
25-26 - sign up in the pro shop is available 
now.  
 
The 21st Annual Roy  Meyers Junior Open is 
still on schedule and will be played July 10.   
 
Unfortunately, out of an abundance of 
caution, I am going to postpone golf camp 
this year but am still holding hope that 
current conditions will start to improve and 
allow us to return to a new normal soon.  
 
Chick Miler Invites will be sent out the first 
week of July - members do not need an 
invitation and can sign up anytime in the 
pro shop. Anybody signing up this year will 
need to pay entry fee at time of sign up to 
reserve a spot - we want to be able to 
streamline registration the day of the 
tournament and do our best to avoid large 
waiting lines. I hope everyone stays safe and 
look forward to a fun tournament season. 

POOL – The swimming pool is the “cool” place 

to be this summer ☺  Pool / tennis rules and new 

cards should be received by all new members 

soon.  Please continue to check in with the guards 

each time you enter the pool.  If they are not 

present, please sign in on the register provided 

near the guard room.  The pool closes at 8:00 pm 

Sun-Thurs and 9:00 Fri/Sat. with the exception of  

inclement weather.   Please follow COVID19 and 

pool safety rules. 

 


